 NEWSLETTER

FROM

BRUNO SAVINGS AND CREDIT UNION LIMITED
	PO Box 158  Bruno, Saskatchewan
	PO Box 46, Prud’homme, Saskatchewan

	Telephone: 306-369-2901  Fax: 369-2225
	Telephone: 306-654-2033  Fax: 306-654-4640

	Office Hours: 
	Office Hours:

	Monday to Thursday – 9:00 am – 4:00 pm
Friday 9:00 am – 5:00 pm
	Monday 1:00 pm – 4:30 pm

Tues., Thurs. – 9:00 am – 12:00 pm

	  
	Friday – 9:00 am to 1:00 pm



****************************************************************************

Website:  www.brunocu.com 


******************************************************************************
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              BRUNO HOLIDAY HOURS
    Dec. 24/18              Closed at 1 pm
    Dec. 25 & 26/18     Closed
    Dec. 31/18              Closed at 2:30 pm

    Jan. 1/19                Closed 
       PRUD’HOMME HOLIDAY HOURS
 Dec. 24 to Dec. 26/18 inclusive – Closed
 Dec. 31/18  OPEN - 10:30 to 2:30 pm

 Jan. 1 &  Jan. 2/19 – Closed 
The Board, Management & Staff would like to wish everyone all the best in the Holiday Season and for the new year of 2019!
*************************************************
RECENT SPONSORSHIP BY THE 

BRUNO CREDIT UNION
Bruno Bible Camp
Saskatoon Flyers Broomball

Aberdeen Dance
Humboldt Pee Wee AA Hockey
Prud’homme Ukranian Dance Club
Bruno Rink

Christmas on Main in Bruno

Vonda Grad**********************************

      TAX FREE SAVINGS ACCOUNT  

Starting January 1  you can contribute to your Tax Free Savings account for the 2019 year.  The contribution limit for the 2019 year is $6000.00.  You may contribute this amount and any unused limit from previous years.
To find out what your contribution room is, you can call into Revenue Canada at 1-800-267-6999.  You will need your Social Insurance Number, date of birth and information from your previous income tax return.  You can call 24 hours a day, 7 days a week.
OR you can go online at www.cra-arc.gc.ca/myaccount/ to obtain the most up-to-date information about your TFSA transactions and available TFSA contribution room.
*************************************************** 
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                NIGHT DEPOSITORY
We have a night depository located on the front of our building on the right hand side of our door.  If you have a deposit and it is after business hours, just put the items or items (no coins allowed) in an envelope and label which account you would like it deposited to. Then pull on the handle and insert the envelope in and it will drop into our safe inside.  This is for the convenience of our members for after hour deposits.
***************************************

                   TRAVELLING               
If you are planning to travel out of the country and are taking your Bruno Credit Union Mastercard or Member card with you, please be sure to call into our office and let us know when you will be gone in case we are alerted that there is uncommon activity on your account.  
As well, if you are needing foreign cash, please give us a couple of weeks’ notice so that we can have sufficient foreign cash on hand and the type that you need.

**************************************************
               NEW STAFF MEMBER
We would like to welcome LARISSA TREMEL permanently to our staff as of 

January 1, 2019.  Larissa will be joining our staff as a Loans Officer and will begin her training in the new year.  We look forward to working with Larissa fulltime and she will be a much needed addition to our staff.

                        WE ARE HIRING
Bruno Savings and Credit Union is looking to hire a qualified person to fill a temporary full-time Member Services Representative position for 8 months, until August 31, 2019.  You may call Jeff Mark at 369-2901 to apply or stop in at our office and drop off your resume.

**************************************************
                DID YOU KNOW?
Credit Unions are used to change.  We have been at the forefront of change in the Canadian banking industry for more than a century.  From offering the country’s first life insurance on loans in the 1930’s, to lending to women in their own names in the 1960’s, to initiating debit card service in the 1980’s, to presenting the first wireless point-of-sale system in the 1990’s, credit unions have led financial innovation.

That is a good reason to become a member of the Bruno Savings and Credit Union Limited.  Be part of the action.  Stop in today and become a member.  The cost is $5.00 and is returned to you if you ever close your account with us.  By becoming a member of the Bruno Credit Union, it allows you to have a vote if a topic comes up that needs to have a membership vote.  
**************************************************

        CREDIT UNION DAY WINNERS
Flowers – Carolyn Kruszelnicki

                 Marilyn Thiel 

Glasses & Candy – Veronica Sabbadin

Gloves, Cards & Bag – Joan Rieger

Thanks to everyone who came out to enjoy coffee and donuts.  This year we had changed the time to be from 1 pm to 3:00 pm and that seemed to work very well.  We look forward to seeing you again next year.

**************************************************             
  
  
     

